N° GU17/105

The Permanent Mission of Australia to the United Nations in Geneva presents its
compliments to Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination, and has the
honour to refer to Australia’s upcoming appearance at the 94" session of the
Committee, to take place in Geneva from 27-28 November 2017.

The Permanent Mission of Australia confirms that the following individuals will
comprise the Australian delegation to the 94" session of the Committee on the
Elimination of Racial Discrimination:

Head of Delegation
Dr Lachlan STRAHAN

First Assistant Secretary, Multilateral Policy Division, Department of Foreign
Affairs and Trade

Delegation Members
HE Mr John QUINN
Ambassador and Permanent Representative to the United Nations in Geneva

Ms Bobbi CAMPBELL
First Assistant Secretary, Indigenous Health Division, Department of Health

Ms Anne-Marie ROBERTS
First Assistant Secretary, Regional Network, Department of Prime Minister and
Cabinet

Ms Autumn O’KEEFFE
Acting Assistant Secretary, Civil Law Unit, Attorney-General’s Department

Ms Laura CAMERON
CERD Briefing Co-ordinator, Human Rights, Civil Law Unit, Attorney-
General’s Department

Mr Steve MCGLYNN
Assistant Secretary, Legal Advice and Operational Support, Department of
Immigration and Border Protection



Ms Margaret KIDD
Minister-Counsellor (Employment), Australian delegation to the OECD and
Australian Representative to the ILO

Ms Bridget CRANE
CERD Support, Australian delegation to the OECD and Australian
representative to the ILO

Ms Victoria KUCZER
Policy Officer, Human Rights Branch, Multilateral Policy Division,
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

Ms Kim SEMMLER
Human Rights Branch, Multilateral Policy Division, Department of Foreign
Affairs and Trade

Mr Kevin PLAYFORD
Counsellor, Permanent Mission of Australia to the United Nations in Geneva

Mr Alexander CHAPMAN
Second Secretary (Human Rights), Permanent Mission of Australia to the
United Nations in Geneva

Mr Shaun CHOON
Executive Officer (Immigration), Permanent Mission of Australia to the United
Nations in Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Australia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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